
From: Deb Duran
To: Todd Tucker
Subject: Over crowding of south cole road
Date: Thursday, March 10, 2016 1:15:43 PM

Dear Sir,
The thought of even 1 more car on this road is ridiculous . Something must be done before anymore homes are built
 out here.

Debra Duran
Manager of Operations
Thunder Mountain Line
208-870-0266
Debduran@ymail.com
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